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Dear Chair Dembrow,

We need to have farm fuels exempt, including propane.  We clean and dry hazelnuts and this bill would be a severe
cost burden on us.  Our profit margin is already so slim that this would probably put us out of business!!

Sincerely,

Dwayne Bush
90536 Territorial Hwy
Junction City, OR 97448
jeanmarie03@yahoo.com


